
NOTICE 
OF PUBLIC TEST OF 

ELECTONIC BALLOT TABULATION 

Under Wisconsin State Statute 5.84(1), public tests of the electronic ballot tabulation 
system will be held to ascertain that the equipment will correctly count the August 14, 
2018 Partisan Primary Election votes cast for all offices and on all measures.  All tests 
are open to the public.  Test date for the Village of Minong, held at the Village of 
Minong office at 123 5th Avenue, on August 7, 2018 at 10:00 a.m.   
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